
Penybont & District Community Council

Internet Banking Policy 
At the full Council meeting held on 17th May 2022  it was agreed that the Council would continue to make internet banking payments to staff, contractors and suppliers, wherever possible.

The Council’s bank account is to remain with Unity Trust Bank.
The following checks have been put in place to ensure appropriate procedures are followed to maintain the security of Council monies. 
1. All invoices/payments are to be listed within the monthly Council minutes and will be paid by BACS, wherever possible, once approved by the Council.

2. The Clerk & RFO will make all payments on behalf of the Council.

3. The Chairman and/or nominated Councillor to carry out random checks on the bank accounts to review payments made via bank statements
4. The Clerk & RFO will present regular bank reconciliation report for each full Council meeting.

5. Individual payment slips to be printed off for signing and initialling by two members at the next possible meeting. 
6. Bank statements to be available to view electronically or in paper form at each meeting 
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